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PR#99 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Ministry of Health and Wellness Receives Donation of 
Antigen Tests from Embassy of Taiwan 

 
Belmopan. January 21, 2021. 7:40 p.m. 
 
The Ministry of Health and Wellness today received a donation of 15,000 
COVID-19 Antigen rapid tests in a small ceremony hosted by the Embassy 
of the Republic of China (Taiwan).  
 
Dr. Deysi Mendez, Chief Executive Officer, received the donation on behalf 
of the Ministry from H.E. Remus Li-Kuo Chen, Ambassador of Taiwan to 
Belize. Dr. Mendez expressed appreciation for the donation and the 
continued support shown to Belize by the Government and people of the 
Republic of China (Taiwan), especially in the overall COVID-19 response. 
 
The tests were co-developed by ForaCare, a Taiwanese company, and 
indicate that results can be determined in as little as 15 minutes. The total 
value of the donation is approximately BZ$300,000.  
 
The donation will help to enhance the capacity of the laboratory and support 
in providing a timely response to affected persons.  
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